
Town of Hamilton 
Planning Board 

 Legal Notice  
 
The Town of Hamilton Planning Board will be holding a meeting on Tuesday, 
April 13, 2021 at 7:00 p.m. via ZOOM. 
 
Due to ongoing public health and safety concerns related to COVID-19, the 
Town of Hamilton’s Planning Board will not be meeting in-person.  This 
meeting will be held via ZOOM videoconferencing. The public will have an 
opportunity to see and hear the meeting live and provide comments.  For logon 
information or for constituents that do not have internet access please contact 
s.reymers@townofhamiltonny.org or call the Town Office at 315-824-3380. 
The following items will be on the agenda: 
 
There will be a Public Hearing for AMD Holdings, AKA Hamilton Heritage 
Barn’s application for an amendment to their Special Use Permit to conduct 
outdoor events and activities. 
 
There will also be further review of the Unger subdivision, there has been a 
minor change to the map. 
 
The above applications are open to inspection at the Town Office, 38 Milford 
Street, Hamilton, NY during regular business hours. Masks and social 
distancing are required. Please call ahead so materials can be made ready for 
you. Persons wishing to appear at any meeting may do so, have an attorney, or 
other representative attend for them. The public is encouraged to offer its 
comments in writing to the Town by email or regular mail no later than April 
12, 2021. All comments will be entered into the record and distributed to all 
board members. 
 
Mike Welshko 
Planning Board Chair 


